
 

 

Thursday 21st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. You will be aware that PACT has a new CEO, Phillipa Sherlock-Lewis and as part of 

our continued commitment to fostering stronger partnerships, we will be holding an event so that parents can have 

an opportunity to get to know Phillipa and learn more about her vision for PACT schools. 

The event will be hosted on Wednesday 25th October at 9am. We hope that this will provide you with an opportunity 

to ask any questions you may have and engage in discussions about how we can continue to work together to ensure 

educational excellence for our students. 

We genuinely value your presence and input, and we look forward to welcoming you. If you have any questions or 

require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Middleton 

Head of School 


